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Humane Society ot Northern Virginia to
open Dumfries facility!

Phone: 540-212-9878
Email: A3PDirector@gmail.com

Prince William County, Dumfries, Virginia-

Non-profit organization ‘Advocates For Abused and Abandoned Pets’
(A3P) announces the opening of its new 1800 square foot community
facility.

A3P President Lynda Streeper says “We are excited to open our doors this
month and plan to offer community outreach, pet adoptions, low or no
cost microchipping events, pet food assistance, dog training, owner
education and more to Prince William County and our neighboring
counties.”

A3P began as a foster based animal rescue organization in 2018, led by
co-founders Streeper and Sherry Turner. Since inception they have
envisioned a brick and mortar facility where rescued cats and dogs can be
housed and adopted to forever homes or be reunited with their families
when possible. Their goal, to be a guidepost in the community for lost or
abandoned pets, to be a resource in support of animal welfare, and
assisting families who love their pets to keep their pets, is realized with the
opening of their dream, the flagship Humane Society of Northern Virginia
(HSNV).

HSNV/ASP is100% volunteer run. Interested in volunteering or donating?
Please email or call!

HSNV hours of operation are currently by appointment only due to COVID.



Humane Society of Northern Virginia is located at
17983 Dumfries Shopping Plaza (next to Todo’s Market)
Dumfries, VA 22026



